
 
 

Meet the Author: Hannah Gold Wednesday 4th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to say that on Wednesday 4th October your child will have the 
opportunity to meet award-winning children's author Hannah Gold. Hannah is the author of 
the award-winning book 'The Last Bear' and will be talking to the children about being an 
author as well as her brand-new book and sequel to 'The Last Bear', 'Finding Bear'. 

There will be an opportunity for your child to buy their own copy of one of her books and 
have it signed and dedicated by Hannah on the day if you wish. The Hayling Island Book 
Shop will be located in the school on the day selling Hannah's books at the prices on the 
attached order form.  If you wish to purchase a book for your child on the day, please put 
the money in an envelope with your child's name and class on it.  Either add the book they 
would like to purchase on the envelope OR enclose the order form.  This should be 
handed to the teacher on the day, during morning registration. 
 
We look forward to Hannah's visit and are sure the children will thoroughly enjoy the 
experience to listen to and meet with this children's author. 
 

 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

£7 The Last Bear paperback £7 The Lost Whale paperback £10.00 hardback Finding Bear 

 

 

How to order a book for your child 
 
Please hand to your child’s class teacher in the morning of Wednesday 4th October. 
 
 

I would like to purchase The Last Bear (paperback £7.00) 

 

I would like to purchase The Lost Whale (paperback £7.00)   

 

I would like to purchase Finding Bear (hardback £10.00) 

 
Place the correct money in an envelope with your child’s name and class on it. 
 
Child's name: ______________________________ 
 
Child's class: _____________________ 
 
 


